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Burlington Vicinage to Host Attorney Admission Ceremony

The Burlington Vicinage will conduct a new attorney swearing-in ceremony on Friday, Dec. 14 at 4
p.m. in the ceremonial courtroom on the first floor of the Historic Olde Courthouse, 120 High St.,
Mount Holly.

Assignment Judge Ronald E. Bookbinder will preside over the event. Superior Court Judge Evan H.C.
Crook and Burlington County Bar Association President Janice Heinold will give remarks. The
candidates will be sworn in to the New Jersey bar and the federal bar for the District of New Jersey and
will recite the lawyer’s professionalism pledge.

Participants also will watch a video in which retired judges and senior attorneys described the rich
history of the bench and bar in Burlington County. The interviews include valuable advice to new
lawyers.

«“We look forward to this memorable day where these new attorneys reach the culmination of their
studies and enter the noble profession of the practice of law. The Burlington judiciary congratulates
these new lawyers and their proud families,” said Judge Bookbinder.

Any candidate who would like to be sworn in at the ceremony must contact Donna Mazzanti at 609-

518-2518 or donna.mazzanti@judiciary.state.nj.us by Dec. 12.
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